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I oppose this measure as it will worsen the homeless crisis and negatively impact 

public safety, homeowners and businesses in Oregon.  There is nothing positive that 

can come from it.  Please kill this bill and focus on solutions instead that get the 

homeless off the streets and into treatment for drug addiction and mental illness 

instead as needed. 


